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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As we approach the final half term of the academic year, I wanted to write to you again with some 

updated information regarding transition. 

 

New classes 

Our transition day has been confirmed as: FRIDAY 15th JULY (9.30 – 11.35) 

On this day, the Year 2s are invited to meet their new teachers and their new classmates.  They will 

spend a couple of hours with their new class getting to know each other and have a break time 

together on the field.   

If your child is coming from Lodge Lane, our main feeder school, their staff will walk the children to 

us and then walk them back to Lodge Lane afterwards. 

If your child is coming from one of the other infant schools, we would ask that parents bring their 

child in on the morning and collect them afterwards.  Please feel free to bring your children from 

9.15 if it is easier for you logistically. 

 

Transition visits 

Before this date, I will be visiting our feeder school to introduce myself to the children and answer 

any questions.  In addition, we would also like to invite all children to have a tour around White 

Woman Lane and the Year 3 classrooms to help familiarise themselves with the school and ease 

their transition.  It is easier to do this after school so the children can explore everything properly 

and have the full attention of the Y3 staff. 

White Woman Lane 

Sprowston 

Norwich 

NR6 7JA 

mailto:office@whitewomanlane.norfolk.sch.uk
http://www.whitewomanlane.norfolk.sch.uk/


                                          

   

 

 

Later this week, we will contact you via email to enable you to confirm your place on a tour: 

- 14th June: Lodge Lane Group 1 

- 15th June: Lodge Lane Group 2 

- 16th June: All other infant schools 

Please respond to the invite to let us know you would like to attend so we can prepare for the 

appropriate number of children.  If you are unable to make the given date, please contact our 

school office on 01603 419203 and we will see what we can do. 

 

School prospectus 

Our school prospectus is available on our website by clicking on the following link: 

http://www.whitewomanlane.norfolk.sch.uk/for-parents-2/prospectus/ 

This contains lots of information about the school, including details of uniform requirements and 

our online payment system, ParentPay.  Physical copies of the prospectus will be available for 

collection when you bring your child for their visit. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us.  I very much look forward to 

meeting you and your children on their visits, and all the children together on the 15th July. 

Welcome to WWL…. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mr D. Richmond 

Head of School 
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